® Covenant Congregational Church

March 28, 2001

To Whom It May Concern:

As Pastor of the Covenant Congregational Church, I am writing this
letter in appreciation and gratitude to Mike Lynch and their company,
Associate Roofing. Our church recently discovered that our sanctuary
roof had serious problems and needed to be replaced. After extensive
investigation and submitted bids, our Property Committee chose Associate
Roofing to.do the job. We are extremely pleased with their completed

work.

They were so helpful in assisting us in developing the specifications
for the project, paying careful attention to the aesthetics of the
building. They helped design a gutter that was historically appropriate
to this beautiful building. They were always responsive to questions
and concerns of the committee, and the project began and ended when
promised. All of the workers were neat and courteous and they left

the work site tidy.

The bottom line: The roof looks beautiful! Thank you, Associate Roofing!
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Gratefully,

Judiz% 1£h, Pastor

455 Arborway, Forest Hills Judith P. McCullough, Pastor

Boston, Mass. 02130

Telephone (617) 5240775 (617) 2654875




